
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1
st
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  1
ST

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL NO U-TURN 2:OO PM TO 4:00 PM 

             AT THE INTERSECTION AND MEDIAN 

         OPENING ON NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD 

         FROM WEST STARK STREET TO WEST VILLARD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL ONE-WAY ALLEY BETWEEN WEST 

         LINCOLN AVENUE, WEST GRANT STREET 

                    SOUTH 5
TH

 STREET AND SOUTH 5
TH

 PLACE EASTBOUND 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

                    WEST MEINECKE AVENUE AND NORTH 59
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of Mr. James Becker to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident 

data received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this 

intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control.  We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the four-way stop control. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  5
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         DESIGNATION OF A BICYCLE LANE ON  

          WEST CENTER STREET, FROM NORTH 76
TH

 STREET 

         TO NORTH 91
ST

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

 In an attempt to promote the bicycle as both a commuting and recreational mode of 

transportation and to enhance bicycle safety, we recommend a designated bicycle lane on West 

Center Street, from North 76
th

 Street to North 91
st
 Street. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. 

Alderman, 15
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  15
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         DESIGNATION OF A BICYCLE LANE ON  

         NORTH 40
TH

 STREET, FROM WEST LISBON AVENUE 

         TO WEST VLIET STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

 In an attempt to promote the bicycle as both a commuting and recreational mode of 

transportation and to enhance bicycle safety, we recommend a designated bicycle lane on North 

40
th

 Street, from West Lisbon Avenue to West Vliet Street. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  3
RD

 AND 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICTS – FILE #040583 

         DESIGNATION OF A BICYCLE LANE ON NORTH WATER STREET, 

          FROM EAST KILBOURN AVENUE TO EAST PLEASANT STREET 

 

Dear Alderman D'Amato and Alderman Bauman: 

 

 In an attempt to promote the bicycle as both a commuting and recreational mode of 

transportation and to enhance bicycle safety, we recommend a designated bicycle lane on North 

Water Street, from East Kilbourn Avenue to East Pleasant Street. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  10
TH

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

        INSTALL STOP ON NORTH 54
TH

 BOULEVARD 

        AT WEST NASH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of Ms. Tonja Dorty to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction.   

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident 

data received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this 

intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control.  We, therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

           EAST MONTANA STREET AND 

             SOUTH LOGAN AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         EAST CHAMBERS STREET AND 

         NORTH RICHARDS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST RING STREET AND 

          NORTH 12
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         EAST/WEST AUER AVENUE AND 

                    NORTH 1
ST

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST MELVINA STREET AND 

          NORTH 23
RD

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2004 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040583 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         EAST AUER AVENUE AND 

         NORTH ACHILLES STREET 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned traffic control 

restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that a sight 

obstruction exists at this intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control.  We 

therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the four-way stop 

control. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 


